Carla Hoekzema

From: KELLY MARTINEZ <bkellsworth@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Steve Szafran; Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment on Amendement 1 & 3 of 2019 Comp Plan Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commissioners,

We oppose any and all rezone proposals for 1510 and 1517 NE 170th St. As well as
city wide proposal for professional office, because it's incompatible with

the neighborhood, Shoreline’'s Comprehensive Plan, and will create permanent
and irreversible impacts to our community. The SEPA is incomplete and
inadequately evaluates all environmental impacts of this proposal of changing
residential uses to business uses.

In addition, we were encouraged to read that the Staff Report recommends denying
these amendments.

We are residents on 170th St. We have lived here for 21 years. We oppose the
rezone of 1510 and 1517.

Thank you for your time.

Ellsworth-Martinez Family



